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It is absolutely abhorrent that this measure is being presented during a time when so 

many Oregon voters are experiencing unprecedented economic distress. Many 

Oregonians don’t have the ability to take time off from work to deal with their own 

medical issues, let alone participate in local democratic processes. This should be 

seen as a direct attempt to steal voices from the public and an attack on our 

democracy and the constitution. Poor, disabled and disenfranchised citizens are still 

citizens. Their opinions matter. 


